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I am here today to express my strong support for this bill, which seeks to enhance the 

integrity of our electoral process through in-person voting and mandatory voter ID 

verification. 

 

I firmly believe that requiring voters to cast their ballots in person and present a valid 

form of identification is a critical step toward ensuring that every vote is legitimate. In 

recent years, concerns over potential vulnerabilities in our voting system have grown, 

even the smallest amount of fraud can undermine public confidence in our voting 

process. 

 

The implementation of these measures will require investment—in additional staffing, 

updated equipment, and other resources. However, I am convinced that the costs are 

a small price to pay compared to the benefit of preserving the sanctity and security of 

our elections. When citizens are assured that their vote is both secure and accurately 

counted, it strengthens our security and fosters trust in our government. 

 

I also believe that the vast majority of voters understand the importance of secure 

elections and would support measures that protect our voting system, even if it 

means a modest increase in costs. The commitment to maintaining a transparent and 

fraud-resistant process is a commitment to every voter who participates in the 

election process. 

 

For these reasons, I strongly urge you to support this bill. Let us work together to 

ensure that our elections remain fair, secure, and a true reflection of the will of the 

people. 

 

Thank you. 


